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Bro. Paul A. Davidson, Pastor
Cellular phone # 270-670-3859
Email: gbcl@scrtc.com or pastorp@scrtc.com
www.gethsemanebaptistchurch.net

Please turn off all nonessential electronic devices.

Our future saints Church services for ages 4-6 is held the first four Sundays
of each month. One of the ladies that oversee this gathering will be posted
at the entrance to the back foyer soon after the start of morning worship
service at 11 a.m. You may choose if you wish for your child to participate.
Nursery is provided each Sunday morning for the smaller children in
classroom# 10.

All entrance doors will be locked at 11:15 a.m. & 6:15 p.m. on Sunday’s
excluding the front entrance by the Pastor’s office.

A note of gratitude to all that helped or attended the GEI Award Program
this past Thursday evening. Be sure to keep this ministry in your prayers.

Bro. Paul and Sis. Marla will be out of town for a few days. Bro. Brandon
Gibbons will be bringing the message this morning and Bro. Kylie Jackson
will preach during this evening’s service at 6:00 p.m. If you need anything
during this time, please see Bro. Jeff Sharp or Bro. Tony Francis.

Bro. Ben Roberson will be leading and teaching the adult Bible Study this
Wednesday night. Be certain to be back Beacons will have their meeting
Tuesday, May 23, 2017, at 6:30 p.m., in the small sanctuary.

Bro. Jally did arrive home safely and the Lord blessed him to accomplish
the goal of securing the funds to purchase the land for their Church.

Anyone helping with Vacation Bible School is asked to meet with Sis. Lisa
in the small sanctuary after service today for a brief meeting.

A sign up sheet for snacks and food is in the foyer to help with Vacation
Bible School. If you are willing to help, please sign up so Sis. Lisa knows
what needs to be purchased to fill in the gaps.

Remember — warmer weather is approaching. Be sure your clothing is
appropriate for worship and the House of God.

The Church will be going out on its monthly visitation Thursday, June 1%,
leaving promptly at 6:30 p.m. If you have a visitation request please see
Bro. Ben.

We have learned that the property adjoining the Church will be auctioned in
the near future. We hope it will be sold in two tracts. Our prayer is to
purchase the one bordering the Church property. Our septic system is
located on the land. A tentative date of June 25" has been set to take up
special offerings for this expense, which will be a large sum of money. We
hope everyone will do their best to help. If you would like to make a
donation toward this purchase prior to the offering, simply place it in an
envelope and write your information and the word “LAND” on the outside.

Anyone that has, and is willing to loan, a booster seat to be used during the
3 nights of Bible School is asked to speak with Sis. Melissa Young. We
hopefully will more than we have for these 3 nights.

Gethsemane Education Institute (G.E.l.) continues its open enrollment for
grades K -12 for the 2017 -2018 school year! Share information about next
year with someone this week and help with promotion of this ministry!
Contact Sis. Marla Davidson at 270/576-2496.

All are invited to a “drop in” wedding shower for Corey Kise and Chelsea
Mullins, this afternoon, May 28" 2:00 pm to 4:30 pm, at the Fellowship
Hall. The couple are registered at Walmart.

We are still in need of a Toddler Sunday School teacher. Ms. Chelsea will
soon be united in marriage and leaving us. Children are a blessing, let the
Lord use you to nurture those blessings into all that He would have them to
be.

The men are planning a “Just for Men” fellowship Friday evening, June
16™. There is a sign up sheet in the foyer if you are interested in attending.

Camp Glory information is posted on the bulletin board and sign up sheets
are in the back foyer. It will be the week of July 24™ — 27" We hope your
schedule will allow you to attend.

The annual Deacon BBQ and Pay Check Sunday will be Sunday, August
13, 2017. Pay Check Sunday will go toward the purchase of the Land.

This week’s nursery worker: Sis. Andrea Purchis
Next week’s nursery worker: Sis. Tina and Sis. Chloe
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